
Mr. Frank Zotian 
30-50 Hobart Street 
Woodside, New York 11377 

Dear Mr. Zotian: 

April 4, 1974 

We gre tly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #18200 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


